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Question of the Week: 
You are a Super Learner! What are your super learning powers?In Phonics we are:
We will be revising all phase 2, 3 and 4 sounds and tricky words learnt this year.
We will also be reading and the first 100 high frequency words


In Topic:
We will be developing our           ‘Super Learner’ theme               and thinking about how we can be Super Heroes                 ourselves.






In Mathematics
We will be revising Number Recognition, Number Ordering and Number Bonds to 10.
We will be continuing practising counting in 2s, 5s and 10s and adding and taking away two 2-digit numbers.




	Reminder: 
PE is every Wednesday!
This term we are practising catching and throwing games.
Reminder:
Whole school ‘Transition Day’ Tuesday 3rd July
Children will register in the usual classroom and then spend the morning in their new teacher.


         

In Literacy we are:
· Finishing off retelling and writing our own version of ‘The Enormous Turnip.’

· Practising writing all phase 2 – 4 tricky words and 100 High Frequency words.

